
PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 9, 2020 

• OPENING OF ALL SAINTS—REGISTRATION REQUIRED.  Our Sunday services, with communion, have 

started up again in a very limited way. There will be no live music for quite some time. Members are 

asked to register each week since we have limited seating. Registration deadline is the Friday before 

at 9AM. Register by email (admin@saltspringanglican.ca) or phone (250-537-2171). 

• ALL SAINTS’ GARDEN MAINTENANCE. If you are interested in assisting in the garden, please 

contact Lolla (250-537-2918), Ros (250-538-1902) or Sharon (250-537-9575). Weather permitting, the 

next meeting of All Saints' gardeners will be FRI AUG 14 @ 9AM.  Please bring your own tools and 

refreshment. 

In the Community 

• SELF-GUIDED WEEKEND STORYWALK:  For the duration of the prescribed social distancing period, 

the library is offering families free self-guided StoryWalks in Mouat Park, FRI 10AM to MON 4PM: 

 AUG 7 to 10  The Cool Bean 

For more information, visit https://saltspring.bc.libraries.coop/event/weekend-storywalk-3. 

• SATURDAY MARKET—SAT AUG 8 to SAT OCT 31, 9AM-4PM. Starting Saturday, AUG 8, the Market 

in Centennial Park will open from 9AM-4PM in a limited capacity, operating with modified protocols 

to meet safety standards set by the Provincial Medical Health Officer. The Market is planned to 

operate Saturdays until OCT 31, with an overflow market on Fridays between 9AM-4PM. 

In the Diocese and Beyond 

• THE HEALING RIVER GOSPEL JAMBOREE—FRI AUG 14, 4PM-7PM via ZOOM. The Anglican Church 

of Canada Indigenous Ministries has begun holding online Gospel Jamborees. Consider joining with 

your own contributions or just take part as part of the audience. Visit www.anglican.ca/im/gospeljam 

for more information and to watch the videos from previous events. 

• HOPE: A CHURCH RESTRUCTURING SUCCESS STORY—WED AUG 19, 3PM-4:30PM via ZOOM.  This 

is the first in a series (Living our Vision in Place) being hosted by the diocese. It is intended for Parish 

leaders who are curious about doing ministry differently in their neighbourhood. Join Martha 

Tatarnic as she shares the story of how in 2015 the Anglican Church of Greater St. Catherines 

(diocese of Niagara) was facing decline in many of its churches and how they reoriented resources 

toward discipleship and spiritual growth in their communities. She will share the lessons learned 

along the way and the message of hope that has brought them to where they are today. For more 

information, visit https://bc.anglican.ca/events. 

The ANGLICAN PARISH of SALT SPRING ISLAND 
Parish Office: 110 Park Drive, SSI BC  V8K 2R7   

Telephone: 250.537.2171     Email: info@saltspringanglican.ca     www.saltspringanglican.ca 

https://saltspring.bc.libraries.coop/event/weekend-storywalk-3/
http://www.anglican.ca/im/gospeljam
https://bc.anglican.ca/events

